
Free & Reduced Meal Application Eligibility Status 
Now Available by E-mail! 
 

As part of Lincoln Public Schools endeavor to make 
information easily accessible to families we are pleased to 
inform you that your students free & reduced eligibility 
notification letter will be provided to you on-line.  We believe 
that this will be a more effective and useful process for all 
our families, as well as serve as a wise use of school district 
resources. 

  

You will receive an e-mail from “School Lunch Status” with 
the subject line: “Eligibility Status Is Available!” In the e-mail 
you will be provided a link to your family’s eligibility 
notification. You can view or print your students’ eligibility 
letter anytime throughout the school year. E-mail 
notifications will be sent in lieu of U.S. postal mail when you 
provide an e-mail address on your free & reduced meals 
application or if you have a valid e-mail address on file at 
your student's school. Please allow up to 2-3 business days 
after submitting your online application or up to ten business 
days after submitting a paper application to receive your 
eligibility notification. Applications submitted without an e-
mail address will be sent via U.S. mail. 

  

The on-line application can be accessed by clicking on the 
“Free & Reduced Meal Application” link under Popular Pages 
on the LPS Home page: http://www.lps.org 

Paper applications can be picked up at your child’s school or 
at the District Office (5905 O Street).  Please call the 
Nutrition Services Office at 402-436-1746 if you have 
questions regarding the Free and Reduced Meals program. 
	


